
MOC Mini-Convention 

June 20, 2020 

 

MOC Grand Commander & MOCA Grand President opened the Joint meeting at 

0901 

Grand Commander opened meeting according to ritual. 

Grand Commander Al recognized Supreme Officers and Past Grand Commanders 

Grand President recognized her Officers and Past Grand Presidents 

Recognized Supreme Jr. Vice President Debbie Thie. Past Supreme President 

Peggy Bell. 

Thanked everyone for attending. 

• Roll call taken, all Grand Officers present or excused. 

Suspended regular order of business and reverted to Joint Nominations and 

Elections. 

• MOCA elections held – Joyce Rose, incoming 2020-2021 Grand President 

• MOCA officers: Denise Sutterfield - Vice President; Louise Koser - Jr. Vice 

President; Sandra McKinley - Treasurer; Tela Harbold - Chaplain; Patricia 

McQuaig – Conductress; Phyllis Conley Smith – Guard; Peggy Bell, Mary 

Fredrich, Debbie Thie – Trustees. 

MOC Grand Nominations and Elections for 2020-2021  

• Grand Commander, Tom Sutterfield 

• Sr. Vice Commander, Jerry Bazar 

• Jr. Vice Commander, Dennis Sneed 

• Quartermaster, Steve Surface 

• Chaplain, Dani Hernandez 

• Judge Advocate, Robert Hernandez 

Reverted back to regular business 

NEW BUSINESS 



MOC Audit to be suspended till Bug Swarm 

Awards presented: 

• Silver  Awards  

o PT 8 – 103.43% Membership 

o PT 23 – 112.39% Hospital, 103.13% Membership, 119% Points 

o PT 25 – 298.42% Hospital 

o PT 32 – 155.17% Hospital, 100% Membership. 122% Points 

o PT 66 – 110% Membership, 105% Points 

o PT 98 – 179.59% Hospital 

OLD BUSINESS 

• 2010-2020 Grand Commander Special Project for VFW Veterans Village 

entrance area raised total of $2800.00 

• No Cootie of the Year Yet. Recommendations must be in for Bug Swarm.  

Election to Be Held at Bug Swarm if nominations received. 

•  

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

• VAVS hospital report provided by John Barber.  Still need donations to the 

MOC (Cootie) VAVS for the hospitals.  Send money to the Quartermaster. 

• Bug Swarm to be held on September 12th at VFW Post 7674, Ft. Walton 

Beach.  Holiday Inn will be the Hotel for the Cooties.  All information to be 

posted on the web. 

• Last Call Honors held for all Cooties who passed in past year. 

• MOCA 20-21 will hold their first meeting at VFW Post 2093, Orlando FL on 

August 29th. 

 

Meeting was closed in proper form. 


